
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

   

 

  
 

 

 
1 

  

2     10:45  - AM  

Worship In the  
Sanctuary  
Lord’s Supper 
& Parkview  
Facebook  

3 

 
7pm Trustees 

Meeting 

4 5    7:00 PM  

Prayer Bible 
Study 
www.zoom.us 
793-8982-8470  

6 7 8 

9  10:45  - AM  

Worship In the  
Sanctuary  
Parkview  
Facebook  

10 

 
7pm Stewardship 

Meeting 

11 12    7:00 PM   

Prayer Bible 
Study 
www.zoom.us 
793-8982-8470  

13 14 15 

16      Pastor Greg’s 20th  

Anniversary Celebrations  at 
10:45  - AM  

Worship In the  
Sanctuary  

Parkview Facebook 

17 18  

  PRIMARY 

 ELECTIONS 

    VOTE 

19 
7:00 PM  - Prayer 
Bible Study 
www.zoom.us 
793-8982-8470  

20 21 22 

23 
BLOOD DRIVE 9:30AM –
12:30 
10:45  - AM  
Worship In  
Sanctuary  / Parkview  
Facebook  

24 

 

 
      

 7pm Deacon’s         

25 26 

7:00 PM  - Prayer 

Bible Study 
www.zoom.us 
793-8982-8470  
 

 

27 28 29 

30       10:45  - AM  

Worship In the  
Sanctuary   
Parkview  
Facebook  

31      

 

20TH      Happy Anniversary   
                      AND RETIREMENT  

at 10:45  - AM  
At Worship In the Sanctuary  

Sunday August 23,   

10 am -12:30 pm  

Life South will be in the MAC  

Save a Life Donate Blood 



SEPTEMBER  

BIRTHDAYS 
1   Ben Prescott  

2   Wendy Williams  

6   Linda Ballard  

7   Steve Gilly  

8   Martha Comstock  

10 Valerie Smithson  

15 Karen Vorhees 

17 Alice Basdekian  

18 Dean Mulkey 

19 Noah Magruder  

22 Andrew Magruder 

24 Jules McRae  

26 Shanna Smith  

AUGUST  

BIRTHDAYS 
1   Nancy LaMorder  

6   J.D. Comstock  

10 Mike Lipe  

13 Fred Freeze  

19 Henry Keene  

21 Lisa Lawson  

     Nancy Powell   

     Josephine Garcon  

22 Shirlene Fletcher  

27 Bob Wilber  

     Larry Ingram  

ABSENTEE BALLOT MUST BE TURNED IN BY SUNDAY,  August 9, 2020 
DEACON VOTE FOR TERM 2020—2023 

 
The following deacons are rotating off and are not eligible for re-election at this time: 
 

      Linda Ballard Steve Gilly   Jean Misner    
 

Those deacons who will continue to serve are:   
Jean Paul Calixte   Tammy Eddy  Steve Ingram Mike Lipe 
 

We need three (3) deacons to complete the deacon body.  Many people were nominated by church 
members to serve as deacons.  The deacon body contacted this year's nominees to see if there was interest 
in serving.  A deacon interview team interviewed each candidate and answered any questions he or she 
had. 
 

The following candidates have agreed to serve if elected.   
 

    Denise Green Henry Keene 
 

Please circle the name (s) of the candidates you wish to serve as deacon. 
 

 

PASTOR GREG’S 20th Year  
Celebration ! 

 
We are celebrating Pastor Greg’s 20th Anniversary on 

August 16th. Main celebration to begin after worship. 

Those wishing to stay after celebration for box lunch. 

Please make reservations by calling Joy in the Church 

Office. 

Limited space  RSVP 352-378-2606 


